

Bishops Lydeard

Church School office@bishopslydeard.bwmat.org 01823 432582

Newsletter 4 Autumn 2017/18

Bishops Lydeard Church School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.

Respect

Endurance

Friendship

28th September 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Current Whole School Attendance - 95.95%

Inset Day

Please remember we have an inset day on 29th September. All teachers will be joining other teachers across the Bath & Wells Multi Academy Trust (BWMAT) for a day of professional development.



Thank You To The Co-op

The staff at Bishops Lydeard Co-op kindly came in over the summer holidays to paint the Elmer Room. They also raised over £900 for furniture for the room which has been ordered and is on its way! Thank you so much for your help, time and amazing community spirit!

Year 3 Trip

Last Friday Fox class had a fantastic sports morning at Kingsmead. The children were taught a range of hockey, netball and rugby skills. A big thank you to Mrs Banks and Mrs Hope for their enthusiastic help and participation!

Year 1 & 2 Scientists

This week, pupils had fun in their science lesson, learning about sense, smelling and tasting different foods whilst blindfolded!



Class Attendance Cup

This week **Rabbit class** won the attendance cup with 98.46% attendance and were rewarded with an extra session on the trim-trail.

September Intake Open Morning

There will be an open morning on Thursday 9th November for parents with children that are due to start school in September 2018. The session times are 9.10am – 10.10am and 11.00am – 12.00pm.

BLSA Welcome Letter

Please click on the following link to see the <u>BLSA welcome letter</u> and the fantastic things they do for our school.

Parents will also have received a <u>BLSA Parent Feedback form</u>, it would be much appreciated if you could take two minutes to complete this and return it to the school office. Thank you.

The BLSA are holding their Annual General Meeting on Monday 2nd October at 7.30pm at the School. Please feel free to come along.

School Dinners

Please can we remind parents of KS2 children that if your child is off school, and you have ordered a school dinner for them, you need to inform Edwards & Ward by 9.30am on 01823 339016 to ensure you do not get charged for the meal. Thank you.

Gold Book

Ladybird Joe Moore for making lots of links and being very knowledgeable about nature! Hannah Dixon for

good listening and putting her hand up to speak in a group.

Hedgehog <u>Isaac Heals</u> for great work in his English. <u>Freya Martin</u> for enthusiasm in her reading at home.

Rabbit Jacob Brown for lovely handwriting. Jayden Poxon for good effort with written work. Rosie Russell

and Evie Chilcott for fantastic storywriting.

Fox Oliver Coombes and Oliver Wonnacott for their superb retelling of the Christian story. Robbie Hope for

his excellent attitude in Maths, always striving to meet the greater depth challenges!

Owl Oliver McClatchie for setting a good example in class. Millie Chamberlain for developing her

independence in class.

Badger Alfie Ashworth has shown true perseverance all week and has produced some lovely writing.

Dragonfly Wilf Stirzaker and Sarah Dixon for fantastic rounding and place value work.

Diary Dates

September

Friday 29th Inset day

October

Monday 2nd BLSA AGM 7.30pm at the school

Friday 13th BLSA Movie Night

November

Thursday 9th September 2018 Intake Open Morning 9.10am - 10.10am & 11.00am - 12.00pm

Tuesday 14th Parents Evening
Wednesday 15th Parents Evening
Friday 24th BLSA Rainbow Fayre

December

Friday 1st BLSA Carol Singing at Bishops Lydeard Railway Station Friday 15th School Christmas Dinner / BLSA Christmas Disco

Yours sincerely,

Nicola Stoddart Headteacher

AMSTON



